
ALTERNATE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-477-5371 OR TTY REPLY: 711 

NORTH MERCER ISLAND/ENATAI    Sewer Upgrade Project 

  Talk to us! For more information or to schedule a virtual meeting, please contact:  

    The community services team at 425-305-3578 or NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov 

    Sign up for text alerts. Text KING MERCERSEWER to 468-311. 

    Visit the project Webpage at www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer 

 
 

December 19, 2022 

 
Enatai Siphon pipe installation is complete! 

 
Our contractor finished the pipe installation between Enatai Beach Park and the Sweyolocken Pump Station 
ahead of schedule on December 19. 
  

 
What to expect for the remainder of the year: 
 

• At Enatai Beach Park: Crews will work during typical permitted hours (7 AM to 5 PM) to temporarily restore 
and winterize the site.  
 

• At Sweyolocken Pump Station/Boat Launch: Crews will continue 24-hour work until the site is temporarily 
restored and winterized. The boat launch will remain closed until further notice. 

 

• At both sites, for the remainder of the year: We expect minimal construction activities, vibrations, and 
noise. Crews will monitor and maintain both construction sites. 

 
 
We thank you again for your patience during construction.   
 
 
 
 


